
 

 

                              

 
MEETING DATE:  February 3, 2025                            
 
 
TITLE:  
Strategic Plan workshop. 
 
 
STAFF REPRESENTATIVE: 
Bonnie Pierson, Library Director 
 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
The Bastrop Public Library must have a strategic, five-year plan in place in order to qualify for 
accreditation from the Texas State Library and Archives Commission. The current strategic plan 
was developed in 2021 and expires at the end of 2025. This year the library is actively working 
to create an updated strategic plan that will provide direction and vision for the next five to ten 
years. 
 
 
OBJECTIVE: 
Provide an overview of the strategic planning process, explain the Library Board’s role, and 
encourage discussion about the future of the library. Library Board Vice Chair Meagan Webb 
will lead the discussion. 
 


